WESTWOOD SCHOOL MARCH 2020



School Newsletter



Principal's Message

Spring is just around the corner and March break is almost here! We hope you enjoy a restful week with your loved ones. With second term well underway, and as the weather gets warmer we are still seeing many illness related absences. We have been promoting and review healthy practices over the announcements and in the classrooms such as washing hands regularly, coughing or sneezing into tissues or sleeves and avoiding putting hands on their face and mouth. Hand sanitizer has also been ordered for all classrooms. We ask that families please review healthy practices at home as well.

On March 26th, we will be celebrating the Great Big Crunch where students, teachers, educators and all crunchy food enthusiasts to learn about joys of local produce through the humble, but oh-so-delicious apple. We will all be taking a synchronized bite as a school on Thursday the 26th.

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT – SPIES IN DISGUISE



Date: March 5th

Time: 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

Cost: FREE

Pizza and juice boxes will be sold for \$1 each. Popcorn will be free!

School Contact Info:

Phone: 905.383.2143

UPCOMING EVENTS

Family Movie Night

March 5th, 2020, 5:00- 7:00 p.m. in the gym

Daylight Savings Starts

March 8th, 2020

March Break

 March 16th - March 20th, 2020

First Day Back

• March 23rd, 2020

The Great Big Crunch

• March 26th, 2020

March 8, 2020

